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Dear Parents and Guardians,
As we embark on the final term of this school year, I want to extend a heartfelt 
welcome back to all our learners, parents, and staff. It’s hard to believe how far 
we’ve come, and I am incredibly proud of the growth and achievements our 
students and staff have made over these past months.
This final term is not just a conclusion; it’s a vibrant opportunity for growth and 
achievement. As we prepare for the end-of-year exams, let’s take a moment to 
reflect on all the hard work that has brought us here, and look forward to the 
exciting challenges ahead. This is the perfect time for our learners to harness 
their efforts and finish the year on a high note. It is never too late.
I encourage our students to approach their studies with enthusiasm and a 
positive mindset. With dedication and the right preparation, each learner has the 
potential to shine and accomplish their goals. Parents, your unwavering support is 
invaluable in this journey. Together, let’s help our children establish effective 
study routines that not only foster learning, but also encourage a healthy balance 
in their lives.
While end-of-year exams may feel daunting, they also serve as a powerful 
opportunity to demonstrate how much our students have learned and how they 
have grown. Let’s inspire them to embrace these challenges with confidence, 
knowing that their hard work will lead to rewarding outcomes.
I would also like to thank our staff for their hard work, dedication and 
commitment to ensure that our learners achieve their full potential, not only 
academically, but also in their behaviour.
In the words of the great Zig Ziglar, “You don’t have to be great to start, but you 
have to start to be great.” Now is the time for our learners to make the most of 
these final weeks, channelling their energy and determination into achieving their 
best.
Thank you for your steadfast support throughout the year. Let’s continue to 
work together, uplifting one another, and ensuring that this term is filled with 
success and inspiration. As we look ahead, I also encourage you to make sure that 
you re-register your child(ren) to make sure that they have a space for the 
upcoming school year. Together, we can build on this foundation of success and 
create even more opportunities for growth.

Wishing you all a fulfilling and exciting term ahead!

 Y�rs sinc�ely, Dr B F�rie
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